
 

 

 

SPENCER GULF FOOTBALL LEAGUE 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

A League Meeting of the Spencer Gulf Football League will be held at the Port Football 

Clubrooms, Port Pirie on Sunday 3rd June 2018 commencing at 9:30 am. 

 

AGENDA 

1. OPENING 

 

2. APOLOGIES 

 

3. CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON THE 15th APRIL 2018 

 

4. BUSINESS ARISING FROM THOSE MINUTES 

 

5. CORRESPONDENCE: 

IN: Proprietary/Risdon Football Club 

 Port Football Club 

 (Both regarding 21st April 2018 incident) 

OUT: Nil 

 

6. REPORTS: 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

UMPIRES’ REPORT 

JUNIORS 

 

7. GENERAL BUSINESS: 

Incident on 21st April 2018 at Port Oval – Lions v Port League Match. 

White Ribbon Round as proposed by South Augusta. 

Proposed additional clause to By-law 21 regarding approaching umpires. 

Alignment of Executive Committee members’ current terms to conform to 

‘Section 4.2 - Retirement’ of SGL Constitution. 

Annual Inter-league match - SGL v Whyalla – Cancellation. 



 

 

Memorial Oval re-development – initial, formal discussions with PPRC. 

Central Oval - Current position. 

Club and Umpires contributions, if any. 

 

8. NEXT MEETING  

 

9. CLOSE 

 

 

 


